
  

    
 
 
 

 
 
CRS Rice Bowl, an enriching Lenten Program, invites us to reach out beyond ourselves and 

encounter the needs of our brothers and sisters around the world. This unique program 
connects students in schools, parishes and communities to our global family through prayer, 

stories, lesson plans, ethnic recipes, videos and almsgiving. It is a comprehensive Lenten 

program designed to allow teachers and parish educators to customize to their needs and go 

as deep as desired. 

 

Journey with CRS to Madagascar, El Salvador and Timor-Leste to meet three families and 

others who are thriving with the support of CRS and faith communities like yours. Through 

them your community and students will learn about the global issue of hunger and 

malnutrition and our Gospel call to feed the hungry. 

 

Best of all, materials are free.  

 

If you have used Rice Bowl previously, it is time to order now. If you are new to Rice Bowl 

and are interested in the program simply go to www.crsricebowl.org and select “parish” or 

“school.” 

 

If you have any questions about CRS Rice Bowl, please contact Adam Fitzpatrick, 651.291.4410  or 

fitzpatricka@archspm.org.  

 

Thank you for considering CRS Rice Bowl as a part of your parishioners’ faith journey!  
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